
 

 
 
 
Dear Parent (Guardian):  
 
Westview Elementary School has been taking part in The City of North Vancouver School Travel Planning 
process to help reduce school traffic congestion and encourage more students to walk, scooter or cycle on their 
journey to and from school.  
 
Some of the highlights: 

 Bike education 

 Increased enforcement by police, bylaw and community watch 

 Walk & Wheel events (Bike to School Week) 

 Infrastructure enhancements,  
o repainted crosswalk on Westview Ave & 19 th 
o street sign review 

Please take 5 minutes to complete this survey to help us understand the impact School Travel Planning has 
had on travel behavior to and from Westview Elementary and to direct our future efforts by June 15, 2017. 

 

http://www.hastebc.org/westview

